Resolution against proposed state legislation changing state policy regarding guns on the MTSU campus

The Faculty Senate of Middle Tennessee State University strongly opposes current state legislative efforts aimed at changing state policy regarding guns on the MTSU campus and supports the current state policy. Because the safety of students, faculty, staff, administrators, guests, and visitors to campus is an ongoing concern that must be assured through constant improvement, the Senate also encourages state legislators to provide additional resources to enhance MTSU's efforts to maintain a safe campus environment.

Passed by voice vote at March 2016 MTSU Faculty Senate meeting.